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We, the people of Oregon deserve to vote by mail. In person voting makes it 

inconvenient and makes voter accessibility and participation difficult. It unfairly 

impacts our seniors, people with disabilities, people living in rural areas, and people 

who have demanding work schedules. Being able to cast your ballot safely from 

home, ensures more citizens can cast their vote. Eliminating mail in voting, would 

intentionally make voting more burdensome and inaccessible. Every person deserves 

the right to vote, it’s our fundamental right! 


